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= Moana Wyatt
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8 March 2022

Brian Warburton
Via email: fyi-request-18584-f33c38e1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Official information request relating to dune restoration monitoring
| refer to your official information request dated 17 February 2022 for:

1. Details of all efforts or actions PCC has made or undertaken since
May 2021 to monitor whether the conditions on the consent [RC 6129] have been
complied with by the consent holder (PCC).
No further monitoring has been undertaken.

2. If no monitoring was undertaken in that period, the reasons why this decision was made.
As was confirmed in OIA Ref # 21-068, active monitoring of the consent had concluded in 2012
as all works appeared compliant with the consent.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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